Dr. Vartkes Migrdichian 51 Connecticut Avenue Greenwich, Connecticut 06830

Dear Dr. Migrdichian:

We wish to present the enclosed Stewardship pin to you, in the hope that you will wear it proudly. Long before we established our St. Vartan Diocesan Stewardship program, you had begun making generous donations on a regular basis for the support of the Diocese.

We are most grateful for your support, and in turn are proud to have you as a St. Vartan Steward.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian Executive Director

Enclosure -- Lapel Pin

Punk Card made no date - or what Card De Migrelinen does not Pay. He makes yearly Pontulution of Board